
Spanish Liaison report 

 

Cindy and I followed up in the plan to start visi�ng Spanish speaking groups without ISR or Grs. 

We were unable to find the mee�ng on Orangethorpe in Buena Park. We reported to SCWS.  Since then, 
Teresa F. confirmed that the mee�ng is ac�ve and the Hispanic Intergroup Chair, Josefa is going to atend 
it and get beter direc�ons to help newcomers find the mee�ng. 

Last Saturday we atended the Hispanic Intergroup bimonthly mee�ng. They just had a workshop on 
Anonymity and this coming Saturday there will be a workshop on Rela�onships. 

They con�nue working on the website updates and Marce, the new Bulle�ng chair will be sharing the list 
of ac�ve mee�ngs with the Spanish Liaison email so OC Intergroup has the latest confirmed informa�on 
to provide newcomers who call looking for mee�ngs to atend. 

We offer support and both Josefa and Marce will stay in communica�on with both of us. 

 

Thank you for le�ng us be of Service! 

 

Marilen H. 

 


